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 We regret to state that an error occurred in our obituary of last week, in regard to the 

death of the wife of Mr. Richard URRY, who has for so many years been connected with the 

Ryde Pier Hotel Mews.  Mrs. URRY died on the 29th, and not the 26th, ult, as printed.  She 

had been ailing for some years, but her death is a great blow to our old fellow townsman, for 

whom much sympathy is felt. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 
Researched & typed by 

Ann Barrett 

Val Minns 

 


